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Dear Planning Inspectorate
 
I write on behalf of David Attwood to withdraw the objection lodged against the proposed Lower Thames
Crossing. The objection is withdrawn following completion of a Voluntary Agreement between David Attwood
and National Highways.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Jon Booth

Jon Booth MRICS FAAV

Director
Direct.  Mob. 
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